


November 14, 2015

To: Commission of Architectural Review
Richmond Va.

From: James and RaJean Taylor
800 N. 21st Street
Richmond Va. 23223

Ref: Detailed Description of Proposed Work.
Application For Certificate of Appropriateness
800 N. 21st Street, Richmond Va. 23223

Building (800 N. 21st Street) was purchased June 2002 with boarded
windows on basement and 1st floor . All 1st windows with access from
interior of property were made functional by owners in 2002. 4th window
from rear of building had no access from interior so window remained
boarded through October 2015.

Over time wood used to board inaccessible window began to deteriorate.
Decision was made by owners to remove wooden plywood board and
replace wooden plywood with brick of same quality and size as buildings
original brick. Owners were not aware of necessity to apply with CAR until
receiving notice attached to front door.

Similar size and color period bricks were purchased by owner from
Riverside Brick and Supply, 1900 Roseneath Rd. The bricks were installed
by brickmason in October 2015.

Please see attached photo's.
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